	VALENTIA PARISH NEWSLETTER 20th Mar 2022

Third Sunday of Lent


	Masses and Intentions 
Sun 20th      11 15   Patrick, Nora &
              Donal Foran (Knightstown)
                  --------- Knightstown
Tue 22nd       9 30   John James &
 Niamh O’Donoghue (Knightstown)
               ---------- Knightstown

Fri 25th      6 pm   Peter Tankard

                              (Killarney) 
                ---------- Chapeltown  

Sun 27th    11 15    Deceased 
               Members of the Stewart &

                       Geraghty families 
                ---------- Chapeltown
Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament from 5 30 pm Friday evening followed by Mass at 

6 pm in Chapeltown Church.  

	Remembering our Dead

Recent Deaths

Mary Gerrard, Hull & Valentia.
Maureen Casey (née O’Shea), Boherbue, Cahersiveen.

Kevin Snailham, Carhan Road, Cahersiveen.

Peggy Lee (née O’Neill), Letter & London.

Tony Sherry, Castlebellingham.

Sr Anna Lomuto, London.

Anniversaries

Patrick, Nora & Donal Foran, John James & Niamh O’Donoghue, Peter Tankard.
Priests of the Iveragh Pastoral Area:

Fr Larry Kelly:           087 2324171

Fr Patsy Lynch:          087 0564348

Fr Gerard Finucane:  087 0554874

	Parish Notices. 
Offertory Collection: amounted to €499.  Diocesan Collection amounted to €365. Thanks.
Sunday 20th: Paudie Lynch & Gearóid King: Sunday 27th: John P Murphy & Eileen Healy.
Parish Office: Mon – Fri 10 am – 2pm. Phone: 066 9472210 or 087 2324171. If you wish to book a Mass, Baptism or Wedding please contact the parish office.
Email: cahersiveen@dioceseofkerry.ie : Live Streaming available on church services.tv/valentiaknightstown/chapeltown.
Safeguarding Children. Contact No: 087 6362780. 
Reader:  Sunday Feb 20th:  Loretto Lynch. 
Please Note: It would be appreciated if the congregation came forward to the altar for Holy Communion from this Sunday onwards in Knightstown.
"Census Enumerators will be calling to every household over the coming weeks delivering and collecting Census forms.  Each Enumerator will carry Identification documents, will wear a high visibility jacket with Census Enumerator written on the back of it.  There is no reason for any Enumerator to enter any person’s house".
The Legion of Mary are organising the Annual Consecration to Our Lady on Sunday 27th March at 3 p.m. in St. Mary's Cathedral Killarney. Everyone is very welcome to come and join them and consecrate themselves to the mother of God. The ceremony will include the Rosary, consecration, and Benediction of the Most Blessed Sacrament. The ceremony will also be available on webcam for those who cannot travel to Killarney.

Bishop Ray on behalf of the Diocese has asked for a Special Collection for Ukraine to be taken up at all Masses on the weekend of the 27th of March in the diocese. Your support will be greatly appreciated.
A PRAYER FOR UKRAINE
God of peace and justice,

We pray for the people of the Ukraine today.

We pray for peace and the laying down of weapons.

We pray for all those who fear for tomorrow,

that your Spirit of comfort 

would draw near to them.

We pray for those with power over war or peace,

for wisdom, discernment, and compassion to guide their decisions.

Above all, we pray for all your precious children, at risk and in fear,

that you would hold and protect them.

We pray in the name of Jesus, 

           the Prince of Peace.        Amen


IN COMMUNION WITH CHRIST AND WITH ONE ANOTHER

